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(ENED
Mr. R. L. Tedesco l) 0

Assistant Director of Licensing APR1T 1981 ==
U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford 3 SES
Dozket No. 50-382
Pre-Service Inspection Program

Dear Mr, Tedesce:

The purpcse of this letter is to inform you that the Pre-Service Inspection
Program Contract, based on the bid specification already provided to the NRC,
will be awarded by Junme 15, 1981. A copy of the proposal we select will be
provided to you on that date.

Y..rs very truly,

7 Bt tuasern

L. V. Maurin
Project Director

LVM/RWP/ddc

ce: E. L. Blake
W. M. Stevenson
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